
Weekly Newsletter - 21/04/2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

I’d like to start this newsletter by wishing all 
of our families celebrating Eid today a very 
special day with your family and friends.
The Easter Break already seems like a distant 
memory as we have fully embraced the start of 
the summer term. The Rights Focus this term is 
TRUST and we are exploring how we can 
deepen our thinking around trusting others and 
trusting ourselves. We are also thinking about 
SELF-CONFIDENCE while we explore our 
Global Treasures theme.

We will soon be starting a BIKE to SCHOOL 
initiative where children can borrow a bike from 
school free of charge to help reduce the amount 
of pollution caused from cars around the school. 
More details will follow shortly, but in the 
meantime, have a think about whether your 
family will benefit from leaving the car at home 
and walking or cycling to school. We are asking 
staff to also think about this and help us to 
reduce carbon emissions around our school.
With this theme in mind, I would also like to 
please remind parents not to park between the 
“Little People” on Hilda Road when dropping 
their children off. This is to allow children to 
safely cross the road when coming to school.
Have a wonderful weekend.

Best wishes,
Ms Von

As 

Nursery
AM - 92.8%
PM - 80%

Reception
RA - 81.3%
RB - 86.7%

RSM - 85.5%

Year 1
1B - 82.9%
1R - 77.5%
1T - 88.9%

Year 2
2P - 81%

2S - 86.8%
2U - 87.6%
2V - 86.8%

Year 3
3GR - 83.4%
3L - 86.2%
3R - 87.2%

Year 4
4HS - 92%
4L - 88.3%
4R - 81.4%

Year 5
5PN - 85.4%
5R - 85.2%
5T - 86.4%

Year 6
6H - 88.6%
6R - 81.7%
6S - 90.5%
6V - 85.7%

Whole school attendance - 85.2%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly 
Reflection

“Welcome back Star 
Primary. I hope 

everyone had a restful 
and enjoyable break? 
It’s a new term and it’s 

time to set our 
standards even higher. 
It’s time for you to be 
the best you can be.”

Year 4 Colchester Castle
As part of our History, English and Design and 
Technology this term, we travelled to the 
first Roman town of Colchester, known in 
Roman times as Camulodunum. We went back 
in time to ~2,000 years ago and explored the 
history of the Roman Vaults, the foundations 
of the Temple of Claudius. We experienced 
many artefacts from Roman times and even 
recreated a Roman villa and Celtic roundhouse. 
We had a wonderful day full of rich learning 
experiences which will help us with our 
learning this term. 

Esey- 6H

Year Six Outward Bounds

Some of our Year Six pupils 
are setting off on a 

residential visit to the Lake 
District.

Monday 24th April - 5:30am

Don’t forget to bring your 
suitcase and a substantial 

packed lunch!

Our Star football teams played a 
doubleheader yesterday against St. 
Helens Primary School.  The boys 
team won the first game 2-0 and lost 
the second 0-2 and the girls won 1-0 
and lost 1-0 so drawing across both 

games overall.  Well done Star ⭐ 



Nursery

AM - Emmie
PM - Rafael

Reception
RA - Yeva

PSM - Elanur
RB - Lottie

Year 1
1R- Melisa
1T- Sara

1B - Ayyub

Year 2
2P- Aida
2S- Rauf

2U - Jasmine
2V- Aisha

Year 3
3GR- Zew

3R- David Y
3L- Keniah

Year 4
4R- Elizaveta
4HS- Thomas
4L-  Edona

Year 5
5R- Linis

5PN- Felicia
5T- Rahat

Year 6
6H- Philip
6V- Daniel
6R- Radost
6S- Sofiya

Star of the Spring Term
This week we celebrated the Stars of the 
Spring Term. These children consistently 
demonstrated outstanding effort and 
dedication towards their learning. The recipients were….. 

542 525

530 535

Da Vinci

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!




